
 
The IETE Governing Council has decided to discontinue honorarium payments to corresponding 
authors of articles accepted for publication in the IETE Journal of Education, with effect from 
January 2024. This resolution was adopted at the 2nd Governing Council Meeting of 2023-24, 
held on 02-03 December 2023 at Delhi. 

 


